
                                   Term 2:  Week 3 

office@meads.e-sussex.sch.uk                                                                     www.meads.e-sussex.sch.uk  

NEWSLETTER 

 

 

     Achievements 

Charlie in Reception Year has been successful in achieving 

a modelling part for a TV company. Great work! 

 

 

Henry in Year 4 raised a 

fantastic £50 for BBC Children in Need following his 1 hr 

Legothon. Henry said “it was very hard, because I had to think 

new bits to add to keep going for a whole hour. I got a really 

really big sign that told me I had raised £50.” Well done Henry! 

Reception:  Jenna Moore 

Year 1: Olive D’arcy &  
              Liliwen Ford 
Year 2:  Marlee Stern  

Year 3: Olivia Wright 

Year 4:  Isabella  Jones &  
               Penny Pike 
Year 5:  Vincent Byrne 

Year 6:  Connie Brown 

Upcoming dates  

26/11/20  NHS Vision Screening (YR) 

27/11/20  NHS Vision Screening (Y1) 

10/12/20    Y5 Narnia Baking 

11/12/20    Christmas Jumper Day in aid 

of Save the Children Fund 

16/12/20   Christmas Lunch 

 

Children across the school 
have been working incredibly 
hard this week to earn points 

for their class in the Mathletics 
week competition.  

The competition runs until 
Sunday 22nd November so there’s s till time to earn a few more 

points before the winners are announced next week. Good luck to 
everybody and keep up the wonderful maths work!   
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Forest School Visit—Year 5 

 

 

 

Year 5 were thrilled to begin their 
Forest School sessions this week. 
Their first session involved setting 
up a "Base Camp", looking 
around the area for familiar 
species, and playing some fun 
games. The found a particularly 
cute spider, which they named 
Stig and invented a "Stig Salute" 
for. I think the highlight might 
been having a hot chocolate and 
a biscuit break though! 



Friday Fun Run—Great Ormond Street 

 

 

 
This Friday all Year groups took part in a 2.5km 

race around the school field to raise money for 

Great Ormond Street Hospital Charity. Thank you 

for your support and donations made so far. Our 

target sum was £200 and you have totally blown 

us away by raising an enormous £709 and rising. 

If you would still like to donate, you can do so by 

heading to the Just Giving fundraising page here 
https://www.justgiving.com/crowdfunding/

https://www.justgiving.com/crowdfunding/stjohnsmeads
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Anit Bullying Week 16-20 November 

 

 

 

Year 5 Narnia Baking 

 

 

We have some Junior MasterChefs and 

Star Bakers in the making in Year 5! This 

week the class tried their hands at 

making some rock cakes, which turned 

out very well! They were inspired by Mr 

Tumnus' Tea Cakes from our class text 

The Lion, The Witch and The Wardrobe.  

In the anti-bullying assembly on Monday with Mrs Weeks, children focussed on 'what makes a good friend'.  They were 

reminded about their support network of 5 people that they identified they would speak to if they were worried about 

something (when we did the 'Big Anti Bullying assembly 2020' in September) .  The school's child friendly anti-bullying 

leaflet (in draft form) which was worked on by the school council last year was shared and classes will give input to this for 

the final version.   

In class, Year 4 shared their thoughts on what they would do if they saw someone being bullied 


